
Comment from Dan Anonymous 

133 years ago the first modern car was made and it looks nothing like cars of today. In turn, the cars 
100 years from now will look little like cars of today. Our concept of personal transport has 
continually evolved as our uses changed and as technology has improved. Technology in particular 
has played a key role in our safety; from seatbelts, airbags, crumple zones, etc. technology has 
been key to making cars safer. We even now stand at a new era where cars are on the verge of 
being autonomous. Having new and safer ways to display information such as screens displaying 
outside visibility; in this case cameras instead of screens is only a natural evolution of the 
automobile. 
 
I'm very much for having this new way of displaying critical information within the car and I believe it 
will make the automobile safer. Of course as with any new technology it must be refined. In this 
case, any issues with screen brightness, blurriness, interference from outside inclimate weather, etc. 
must be sufficiently mitigated. No device, mirror or camera are perfect, but whatever is approved for 
use must be able to reach a high standard of performance and safety. 
 
I for one look forward to the next generation of cars and know that our government can play a great 
role in encouraging their development. 

 


